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To: General Plan Update <planpetaluma@cityofpetaluma.org>

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL 
SYSTEM.--- 

Dear Advisory Committee Members, 
As a 25 year resident of Petaluma I’ve got to register my firm opposition to a proposed Home Depot at
the site of the former K Mart store on N. McDowell……. or ANYWHERE in Petaluma for that matter.

There is absolutely no need for this behemoth of a chain store in our city.  We have Friedman’s that
serves our community very well and is extremely successful.

Again,  a big NO vote on Home Depot!!

Thank You

Greg Mitchell

219 Baker St.

Petaluma, 94952



